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The provision has received some lovely new resources. 
These include big bean bags, sensory equipment, weighted 
blankets, and timers to name just a few.  

The bean bags have already been put to good use during 
our daily singing session where some children are learning 
how to sign the alphabet during the ‘A is for apple, B is for 
ball’ song (this can be accessed via YouTube for use at 
home).   

Other songs sung during this session include ‘There was an 
old lady who swallowed a fly’ and ‘I am the music Man’.  

  

  


